U.S. Government

Mrs. Stafstrom

News Bits 

On Tuesdays and Thursdays of most weeks, a team of two students will make a brief presentation concerning a political event – U.S. or international – from the preceding week.  The guidelines for the presentations are as follows:

· The presentation should be at least four (4) but not more than six (6) minutes long and address one or more news stories from the preceding week. 
·  Use any format of your choice though avoid overreliance on news clips (maximum  2 minutes clip). NO reading from power point (BORING).
· In addition to informing the class about the story, your presentation should  link the story(ies) thematically to material we have or will discuss in the course.  Your must present the sides of the controversy.
· Visuals help! – see www.cagle.com for political cartoons.  
· 50 points

· At the end of your presentation you will give me: 
1) a CLUES outline of one opinion article about your story; and
 2) an outline of the presentation, including four (4) questions you can ask the class
3)  a list of all sources consulted in MLA format..
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